
Chemistry Week 

Schools Poster Competition 
Chemistry Week is an annual celebration of the chemical sciences, run by the Royal Society of Chemistry. 

Aberdeen & North Scotland Local Section are running a Schools Poster Competition for Chemistry Week 

2017, aimed at pupils in S2 and S3. 

Local Science Goes Global 

Design an A2 poster showing how something you have learned about at school 

has an impact both locally and globally. 

Bring your poster to our showcase event and tell us about it for a chance to win 

great prizes for you and your school. 

When: Wed 22nd Nov 2017, 1100-1400 

Where: Sir Ian Wood Building, Robert Gordon’s University, Aberdeen 

Groups of up to 3 second or third year pupils are invited, along with their teacher, to attend our Poster 

Showcase to share their poster. Teachers should register their entry by completing the attached form and 

returning it to Aberdeen & North Scotland Local Section by  Friday 10th November. 

1st Prize: £100 for the school, £50 Amazon voucher for each participant 

2nd Prize: £50 / £30 , 3rd Prize: £30 /  £10  

Funding towards the cost of transport will be available. One entry per school. 


